
  

 

 

 
Dear Family & Friends, 
 
Greetings in the lovely Name of Jesus our Lord! This month our focus is on the history of the 
Lily of Ovalle Church, in Ovalle, Chile, also known as Norte Chico (Little North), located in a 
beautiful fertile valley nestled between two mountain ranges, 6 hours north of Santiago.  
 
March 11, 1990, our family moved to Ovalle, the same day Patricio Alywin became Chile’s 
president, ending the 17 yrs of military dictatorship (1973 coup).  From that day to now, life has 
changed drastically.  Illiteracy is almost unknown & education is the norm. It is considered the 
most stable country in Latin America & the spread of Gospel has rapidly increased. Our humble 
beginning was in a rented room at a downtown daycare, with our vision to evangelize the lost to 
Jesus Christ, to train believers to be effective ministers of His Word & to be spiritual fathers. 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
This is just a very small portion of the history of the Lily of Ovalle. We thank everyone who has 
come to encourage us. Thank you for being part of this work and part of our lives as well. Please 
keep us in your prayers. Again, thank you for caring and sharing Jesus Christ in Chile. 

 
In His vineyard together for His honor and glory, 

  Sid & Kathy Luke 

Sid Luke Ministries, Inc. 

P.O. Box 12223 

Alexandria, LA 71315-2223 
sidluke1@gmail.com 

 

Lily of Ovalle Church 

Evangelistic team ministering 

during a holiday gathering 

Faithful leaders 

Board of Directors of Fundación 

Caminando Con Cristo  (Walking 

with Christ Foundation of Chile) 

Huaso: 

Chilean Cowboy 

Brother receiving funds to build a bridge to his 

community. It was built according to a dream. Saints send greetings & love to you from Ovalle! 

Sisters baking empanadas to sell 

to raise funds for Fire Radio 

Dick & Pat Crowder trained 

on children’s outreach. 

Jim & Peggy Price with the expressive worship team from TN 

deposited initial gifts through teaching, worship, dance & banners. 

Stanley & Pearl Black Conference 

was announced as front page, 

front headline in the newspaper. 

Lily’s outreach to orphans with entertainment, food & gifts Youth ministry Mimes 

Training classes for teachers 1st graduating class of ISOM Chile Kathy speaking at the 

Lily’s 10th anniversary 

Kids love to give the Mini-Bibles 

to strangers when evangelizing. 

Tom & Linda Noonan & team ministered tirelessly to the healing of deep wounds & spiritual bondages 

Young adults with Sid 

Sharing the Gospel 

using the Mini-Bible 

Spiritual & natural fruit 

of Ovalle. Vines of Life! 
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